
210 Hullihcn Hall Research Office 
Newark, DE 19716-1551 

Phone: 302-831-2136 
Fax: 302-831-2828 

September 6, 2012 

License No. 07-01579-19 
Docket No. 030-10925 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard 
Renaissance Park 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

This is to notify you that I am replacing Dr. Mark Barteau as the upper 
management representative in all matters pertaining to the University's USNRC 
Byproduct License. 

Enclosed, please find an organizational chart for the radiation safety program. 
Note that in radiation safety matters, the Radiation Safety Officer has a reporting 
line directly to me. 

Should you have further questions, please contact the University Radiation 
Safety Officer, William Fendt, at (302) 831-8475. 

Sincerely, 

CJ.J.fj~ 
Dr. Charles G. Riordan 
Vice Provost for Research 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

t;- t -e2a /;( ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

IiI'H~dI/Ht!¥1f (07- ()/S79-19\
rvl There were no administrative omissions. Your apPlicatio~as assigned to a 
,.. technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 

omissions or require additional information. 

o Please provide to this office within 30 days of ~,our receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our license Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ,5Z91..:rS-. 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532:RI) Sincerely, 

(6·00) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



